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Re:  K280EB, Albert Lea, MN
FCC Reply Ref. No. 1800B3-GDG
Notice of Return to Normal Operation

Dear Ms. Salas:

Minnesota Public Radio (MPR) is the licensee of FM translator K280EB, Aibert
Lea, Minnesota (FCC license number BLFT-970502TA ). On April 23, 1998, the
Commission issued a letter (FCC Reply Ref. number 1800B3-GDG ) granting MPR's
request for Special Temporary Authority to permit K280EB to remain silent pending
resolution of technical difficulties. This is to advise the Commission that those
technical problems have been resolved, and the facility returned to the air on May 27,
1998.

Respectfully Subfhitted,

cc: Mitzi Gramling, Esq. (MPR)




